
 
 

YPI CHARTER SCHOOLS 
 
June 26, 2023 
 
TO:  YPI Charter Schools 
  Board of Directors 
 
FROM: Yvette King-Berg 
  Executive Director 

 
SUBJECT: Recommendation to approve 2023-2024 budgets for Bert Corona Charter 
School, Bert Corona Charter High School, and Monseñor Oscar Romero Charter School. 

BACKGROUND  

As per the California State Constitution, the legislature, Assembly & Senate, must pass the 
Budget Bill by June 15th of each year. If the Budget Bill is not passed by this date, the legislators 
are unpaid until they reach an agreement. Once passed, the bill moves on to the Governor for 
signing. The Governor decides to either sign or veto the Budget Bill.  

ANALYSIS  

As required by law, the legislature sent the final budget to the Governor by June 15, 2023.  

RECOMMENDATION  

It is recommended that the Board of Directors approve the 2023-2024 budgets for Bert Corona 
Charter School, Bert Corona Charter High School, and Monseñor Oscar Romero Charter School. 

 


